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D R O P   S P O T  

We have never had to cancel a sports day before 
because it is too hot, it came close to that this week! 
We worked hard to keep the children cool and well-
hydrated and Mrs Fearon ran up and down the field 
with a box full of cold water jugs several times 
throughout the afternoon. It was lovely, as always, to 
welcome you onto the school site, for our annual 
sportsday after a 2 year break. The children 
participated so well, despite the heat, and the 
competition between the houses was fierce. That could 
also be said about the parent race! But there can only 
be one winner. Well done to the Badgers for winning 
the Sports cup this term.  
The children have been kept cool and busy in the 
classrooms too. This week Reception found out who 
their partners will be for the Country Dancing Festival 
and practised two dances on the field. They did so 
well considering there are many steps to learn! The 
class also had fun designing and writing special cards 
this week, we hope you enjoy them on Sunday 😉. 
Year 1 have had a grammar focus this week on 
modifying verbs for their superheros, to show the 
present progressive (is jumping) and the past simple 
(jumped). They even had a look at those very silly 
irregular verbs (is running/ran). In maths they have 
revised fractions by practising turns and they also 
described position. They had great fun tripping over 
lefts and rights. Year 2 have been busy learning more 
about the author Anthony Browne. They have enjoyed 
reading his story Silly Billy and hope that they can 
use some of his ideas to help them when they get 
worried too. In Maths they have been practising their 
measuring using balance scales and measuring in 
grams and kilograms. In PSHE they have been 
discussing the different touches we like and dislike. 
Year 2 were also very excited to start their Maypole 
dancing practise and had an incredible first rehearsal. 
We are looking forward to our trip to the Gurdwara 
on Tuesday, organized by Miss Douglas. Please do 
read the letter sent earlier and provide us with the 
information requested before Tuesday. 
Have a wonderful weekend! 

CELEBRATIONS 

THE WEEK AHEAD 
For a full list of dates, click here 

 

 Monday 20th June: Bucks Mind Assembly @ 9am 

 Tuesday 21st June: School trip to Gurdwara 

 Wednesday 22nd June: Painting & Prosecco 7:30-9:30pm 
in the school hall.  

 
Drawing a Gurdwara 

 
Hurdles 

 
In the shade 

 
Javelin 
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Evelyn – Year 1 

For going above and beyond in 
writing tasks. 

THE WEEK IN PICTURES 

 
Diya – Year 1 

For her fantastic effort in sharing 
her knowledge. 

 

 

ASSEMBLY CERTIFICATE 
Reception: Lilly, for showing an 
excellent attitude to learning. 
Year 1: Tamanna, for her hard 
work and progress this term. 
Year 2: Emily, for her fantastic 
skill and effort in her sewing. 

AWARD 
 Ronan, for helping me set the 

table for breakfast.  
From Mrs Emmett 

 

 Alexander 

PARENT SURVEY 
 

Last week we sent an email asking you to complete our 
annual parent survey. It is important that you take this 
opportunity to provide us with feedback. The survey consists 
of 20 multiple choice questions and should take no more 
than 10 minutes to complete. Please take the time this 
weekend to complete it. To access the survey, click here. 
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